Additional Information

We will be starting our Oklahoma History unit next week.  We will be going to the Harn Homestead on Friday, May 5th to get a glimpse into life as a pioneer.  There will be more information soon.

We will be going to the civic center on Monday, April 17th at 10:00 to take pictures of the history plaques.  We would love to have a few more parents join us.


 

Upcoming Events
*April 17th - Civic Center Lawn Trip
*April 24 – Library Trip
*April 27 – 28 – No School
*May 5 – Harn Homestead field trip
*May 11th – Muffins for Mom

This Week

These last two weeks have been a little hectic with testing.  We are looing forward to getting back on our normal schedule next week.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Enrichment clusters are every Friday.  Be sure to ask your child about their new topic and what they are working on.
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